
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
June 7th, 2024 
 

CALL FOR RESOURCES CFR 2425-01 
JAPANESE 

 
Spokane Public Schools is looking for Japanese curriculum for levels 1-4 and AP. We would 
like to see and hear what your program has to offer. 
 
The District expects a field test may be required during the fall of the 2024-25 school year.  
The schedule for this field test is dependent on the options found from this call for resources 
and the District’s internal investigations. 
 
Elements Required: 

• Aligned to ACTFL Proficiency/Standards 
 
For other District requirements for consideration of adoption, please refer to these 
documents on the District Website, and return the VPAT questionnaire for electronic 
curriculum: 
 https://www.spokaneschools.org/callforresources  

https://www.spokaneschools.org/shortvpat  
 
Deadline to respond is 2:30 PM PDT, Tuesday, July 9th, 2024.   
 
 
Thank you for contacting me with information or questions, 
 
Ellen Gillespie 
EllenG@SpokaneSchools.org  
Teacher on Special Assignment | World Language 
509.354.6649 | www.spokaneschools.org   
Spokane Public Schools 
 
 
 
TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE Spokesman-Review on 06/04/2024 and 06/11/2024.   

Purchasing Department 
2815 East Garland Avenue 
Spokane, WA  99207-5889 
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